
VICTOR EMANUEL 
420 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 

February 20, 1943 

Dear Amon: 

This is just an additional note to 
thank you for your kindness when I telephoned 
you from Phoenix . 

Everything worked out well, I think, 
and I just wanted you to know again that I am 
most appreciative. 

I do hope this letter finds you all 
right and send you every good wish at my 
command . 

Sincerely, 

v: 
Amon G. Carter, Esq., Publisher 
Fort Worth Star Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas . 

p 

,, 


